From: Strachan, Emma <Emma.5trachan@southlanarkshireleisure.co.uk>

Sent: 22 November 2024 10:20

To: Miss Young <gw24youngamy @glow.sch.uk>; Mr Hepburn <gwllhepburnalan2@glow.sch.uk=
Subject: RE: Dance Showcase

Hi Amy,

| hope that you are well. My name is Emma and | am the Active Schools Coordinator for Strathaven,
Carina passed on your email below regarding the dance show.

It's great to hear that you have started a dance club at Kirklandpark and are looking to participate in
the Primary Dance Showcase this year. Strathaven Schools are part of the East Kilbride and
Strathaven area team and the details for our dance event is as follows;

Date: Wednesday 26" March
Time: Evening
Venue: Calderglen High School

Pupils: P4 —p7**



